
Dina,

We are applying for a “responsive grant” from the Valley Community Foundation. We are requesting 
support for a project (yet to be named) with the goal of improving outcomes for students with chronic 
health conditions. 

As it turns out, I don’t think I’ll need a formal letter of support for this application, as there is no way to 
attach letters to it. I will just need to know, for my own records, that the school district will participate if 
the project is funded. 

Let me know if you need anything else! 

Kim Doughty
Research Associate
Yale-Griffin Prevention Research Center


